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SUBJECT: Comments to US NRC in Regard to Westinghouse Document WCAP-15833

Westinghouse previously submitted WCAP-15833, "WCOBRA/TRAC AP1000 ADS-4 fIRWST
Phase Modeling," in support of the APIOGO Design Certification review. The original intent of
this report was to support validation of the NOTRUMP code for APIOOO small-break LOCA
analysis. Subsequent to submitting this report, and in response to NRC requests, alternative
means of validating NOTRUMP, primarily comparison to test data, have been applied. As such,
Westinghouse is not relying on WCAP-15833 to support the APIOOO Design Certification review,
as this report is no longer referenced in the APIOOO Design Control Document (DCD).

Please contact me at 412-374-4728 if you have any questions concerning this submittal.

Very truly yours,

R.P. Vijuk, ager
Passive Plant Engineering
AP600 & APIGOO Projects
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